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05/07/2021  13:51:392021/3130/T OBJ Lucy Findlay I would like to object to the felling of this tree in the front garden of 66 Aberdare Gardens due to the absence 

of conclusive reasons for its removal and the fact it forms a part of the public streetscape. The report provided 

with the application does not include evidence that the tree is causing any damage to the property - its 

conclusions state a "potential link". The report's recommendations state "heavily reduce" or "remove and 

replace". It is not known if there is an intention, if felling is permitted, to plant a replacement but since the 

application does not include grinding of the stump and the rest of the front garden is paved for cars in its 

entirety it does not appear that there is an intention for replanting to a tree that might draws less water and be 

deciduous.
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